
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rozelle Interchange is a new underground interchange connecting the New M4 

and M8 tunnels with City West Link and the future Western Harbour Tunnels, as well 

as providing an underground bypass of Victoria Road between Iron Cove Bridge and 

ANZAC Bridge.  

As part of the new tunnel network, we need to install ITS (or Intelligent Transport 

Systems) near and on Victoria Road to assist motorists who are travelling towards 

the tunnel portal in Rozelle.  

 

ITS includes changeable message signs (CMS), electronic message signs (EMS), traffic 

signals, Closed Circuit Televisions (CCTV), speed cameras and over-height detection 

systems. ITS help motorists to make safer, more coordinated decisions on their 

journey and are a mandatory part of any new road.  

 

What’s happening 

We’ll be installing several pieces of ITS infrastructure in your area with the exact 

types and locations provided over the page. This work is due to start early 2021 

and will be ongoing for several months. 

 

Work to install ITS will involve: 

 

 Extensive day work. Some day-time activities may create high noise and 

vibrations for nearby residents.  

 

Some night work up to three nights per week as we’re near a busy road 

(Victoria Road). This work will generally take place between 7pm and 

6am Monday to Friday. 

 

More information regarding the full scope and dates of this work will 

available soon in an information pack to residents. Please subscribe 

to our e-updates for specific details about work in your area by 

emailing info@rozelleinterchange.com.au with your property address.  

 

If you have any questions about this work or the infrastructure being 

installed, please feel free to get in touch via the details provided to the 

right.
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This work will begin in early 

2021 and will be ongoing 

for several months 

 

Contact us 

If you have any enquiries or 

complaints about this work:  

Ph: 1800 660 248 

E: info@rozelleinterchange.com.au  

 

We are following the NSW 

Health ‘Social distancing’ 

guidelines and the 

Community Information 

Centre is closed until 

further notice. 

 

Subscribe to weekly e-

updates regarding work in 

your area by emailing us at 

info@rozelleinterchange.com.au 

 

We’ll continue to update you 

about this work by email 

only.  

 

Please provide your email 

if you’d like to be updated on 

progress. 

We speak your language 

Need an interpreter?  

Call the Translating and  

Interpreting Service on 

131 450 

 

Notification no. 192 

Upcoming work in your area – Intelligent Transport Systems (ITS) 
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ITS infrastructure on Victoria Road near Robert Street   

 
 

We’re going digital.  

 

  After three paper notifications, we’ll be communicating with you via email.  

 

Once you send your email address to info@rozelleinterchange.com.au we’ll be able to send you 

more detailed information about this work. 

 

    
Further detailed information will be available soon, regarding the: 

• scope and timing of ITS work near Robert Street   

• the design process and how we’ve limited the impact to you 

• impacts to nearby residents 

• traffic changes associated with this work 

 

Please subscribe to our e-updates to receive these details by emailing info@rozelleinterchange.com.au 

with your property address.  
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